
Praise the Lord. Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; his love endures 
forever. Who can proclaim the mighty acts of the Lord or fully declare his 

praise? Blessed are those who act justly, who always do what is right.

Psalm 106:1-3

Dear Friends, 

I am filled with deep joy for what the Lord has accomplished in the lives of so many 

children this year. Meditating on Psalms 106, the second verse resonates within 

me. My spirit responds, “we proclaim the mighty acts of the Lord. we fully declare 

his praise.” 

Gratefulness: We offer a deep appreciation for your pivotal role in our journey, 

especially during this season of gratitude. Because of your generosity, we’ve achieved 

a remarkable milestone for St. Mary’s Medical Center in Egypt, impacting 20,000 

lives since October 2022. You are a true blessing. Your prayers are requested for the 

children and Stephen’s Children, that they may have their physical, medical, and 

spiritual needs met.  We also pray for resources to meet those needs, as God lays 

on your heart. 

In Focus: During my recent visit, I witnessed the transformative power of St. 

Mary’s Medical Center, not just for treatment but as a catalyst for positive change 

within families.

Erin, a 10-year-old living in Garbage City, faced an undiagnosed health crisis until  

a recent home visit from Stephen’s Children leadership intervened. Erin was directed 

to our medical center and provided a battery of free tests, revealing a rare blood cancer.  

With Faith & Love Anything is Possible

[ Opening Day, St. Mary’s Medical Center ]
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Take Action:

Donate today, and the first $75,000 will be matched, doubling the impact 

of every dollar. A gift of $250 becomes $500 worth of life-changing 

medical care. This match is in effect now through December 31st, 2023.

Now, thanks to you, Erin is receiving life-saving treatments from one of our dedicated 

doctors and free treatments at the National Cancer Institute. Your support is transforming 

her journey, underscoring the profound impact of your generosity. Her family sees God’s 

hand and your love in her treatment. 

Completing the Medical Center: We urgently seek additional funding to open the remaining 

4 floors of St. Mary’s, acquire crucial medical equipment, expand departments, and sustain 

outreach programs. Your support changes not just one child’s life, but many children just 

like Erin. Your donation directly impacts lives waiting for help, bringing hope and healing 

to those who need it most.

Stay Tuned: www.stephenschildren.org has a new look. We will be making information available, 

adding fresh content, and soon there will be an option for securities giving through your 

investment accounts on the donation page.

Thank you for your resolute support. Your gifts and prayers are changing these precious children 

from the inside out. 

On behalf of Mama Maggie and the team: “May the strength of God sustain you; may the power of 

God preserve you; may the hands of God protect you; may the way of God direct you; may the love  

of God go with you this day and forevermore, Amen.”

With love and gratitude,

November 2th 2023
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